## MEMO# 32653

August 3, 2020

## **Change in CCO Committee Leadership**

[32653]

August 3, 2020 TO: Chief Compliance Officer Committee RE: Change in CCO Committee Leadership

I am pleased to announce that, effective August 1st, Katie Primas, the CCO of Dodge & Cox, has become the new chair of ICI's CCO Committee. Katie had previously served as the committee's vice chair and her assumption of the chair position follows the July 31st retirement of our previous chair, Frank Knox. Replacing Katie as vice chair of the committee is Phil Wellman, the CCO of MassMutual, a longtime member of the committee.

If you have a chance, please reach out to Katie (<a href="mailto:kmp@dodgeandcox.com">kmp@dodgeandcox.com</a>) and Phil (<a href="mailto:pwellman@massmutual.com">pwellman@massmutual.com</a>) to congratulate them and share any thoughts you have with them about how we can enhance the value of the CCO Committee to you! Also, if I can be of any assistance to you, please don't hesitate to let me know.

Tamara K. Salmon Associate General Counsel

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.